
From: Carol Tanham   
Sent: March-28-14 11:14 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: 40% increase - absolutely outrageous!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
I read the article that Enbridge has been approved with a 40% increase on our bills – because it was a 
bad winter!!!!!!!!!!!! This is absolutely ridiculous and unacceptable. 
I don’t know how these big companies can just gouge the public with increases like this – have you seen 
the cost of living percentage? It’s certainly not 40%. 
Stop this madness! 
Carol Tanham 
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